## Newsletter

March 2015



## In this edition

Easter
Sherwood Pines Concert
Security
Halloween
Facebook
Updates
Dogs



## Easter 2015

There will be a treasure hunt for the kids on Easter Sunday 5<sup>th</sup> April all kids to report to the office for 2pm to join in the fun.

## **Sherwood Pines Concert**,

this year's dates have been realised Friday 26 – Sun 28<sup>th</sup> June for further details check out their web site

www.forestry.gov.uk/music

**Security,** as you may be aware we have had some problems over the winter season with caravans being stolen, it's important that you inform us should you move your caravan from site, please ensure your insurance is up to date, and also ensure you have enough security devices on your caravan. We can advise on Caravan Security.

Halloween, there is now limited space left. Have you told your friends and family? If not let them know now to avoid disappointment



**Facebook & E-mail,** we are currently trying to keep people informed of things going on the park, if not already done so like our Facebook page. Also ensure we have your email details in the office.

**Dogs,** Can we remind people that we expect dogs to be on their leads at all times, it is also your responsibility to clean up after your dog.



**Rubbish,** please ensure you put your rubbish in the bins provided, it has come to our attention that people are putting items other than household waste into the skips if you are caught doing this a charge will be added to your account and we will terminate your contract.



**Caravan Moves,** we are full to capacity on site caravan moves are becoming harder, we will only allow you to move **ONCE**, any other moves will now be charged at £100.00, if your name is already on the list you will not be charged this fee.